From: Ewulass Do Mot Reply@dws.gov.za <Ewulaas Do Not Reply@dws.gov.za>
Sent: Monday, 18 March 2024 03:58

Tas Mini Lonwabo <MiniL@dws.gov.za>

Subject: You have been assigned a Water Use Application (WU35513)

Dear Mr Lonwabo Mini,

The following application has been forwarded to you :

Proposed Ghanja Quarry in Eastern Cape Province (WU35519)
You received this communication from :

Mame : Mr Moosa Bera (WUA Administrator)

e-Mail : beram@dws.qov.za
Tel : +2743701 0227

Click Here to access the lication

Kind Regards,
e-WLULAAS on Behalf of Department of Water and Sanitation

Private Bag X313, Pretoria, 0001

Sedibeng Building, 185 Francis Baard Street, Pretoria, 0001
Tel: (012) 336 7500

Fax [012) 323-4472

Website: www.dws.gov.za

Email: EWULAASCallsi@dws.gov.za
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